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	Text1p13: 
	Text2p13: class
newsletter
	Text5p13: mark your calendar
	Text3p13: a note from the teacher
	Text3ap13: What a great school year we are having!! I can't believe we are in the month of November. Thank you for all of your help with your child at home each night with their Math homework,100 Things Journal,and their Guided Reading books . They are all so amazing and learning so much every day. I will be sending a Sign Up Genius on Remind soon for parent teacher conferences.
	Text5ap13:  
Tues. 11/5-No School
Tues. 11/11- Picture Retakes
Mon.11/25-Parent Conferences 4-8PM
Tues. 11/26- No School - Parent Conferences 
Wed. 11/27-Fri. 11/29- NO SCHOOL
             
              HAPPY THANKSGIVING!1
	Text4p13: What we're learning
	Text6p13: Extra! Extra!
	Text4ap13: Reading - We are reading stories about cats and dogs. Students will be able to understand how puppies grow and change. They will also learn the characteristics of cats. Students will then learn how to draw a dog and cat following step by step directions. 
 
Phonics - Open Syllable Words
 
Math - Students will find and explore combinations of numbers up to 10. They will also be using known combinations to add two or more numbers.
 
Social Studies- Students are going to finish up their unit on Map Skills. They will use rulers to measure the distance between each place. 
	Text6ap13: We have No birthdays to celebrate this month. 
 
 
	Text7p13: contact me
	Text7ap13: If you have any questions or concerns please contact me via Remind APP or email me at ephilip@ahsd125.org.


